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Links 
 
 

School Website 

 

Reception Blog    

Class 1 Blog    

Class 2 Blog        

Class 3 Blog         

Class    4   Blog  

Class 5 Blog         

Class 6 Blog 

 

School Calendar 

Dates for the 

diary 

MAY 

28th— INSET Day 

30th—3 June—Half 

Term 

JUNE 

9th –Online Safety 

for parents 

6.30pm 

11th—Start of 

digital detox for Y6 

30th—Y4 Sports 

Barn trip 

JULY 

2nd—Sports day 

(KS1 AM &  KS2 

PM) 

5th—Reserve 

sports day 

6th—Transition 

day for pupils &  

virtual transition 

for parents 

(timings TBC) 

20th—Y6 End of 

Year celebration 

22nd—Y6 leavers 

assembly 2pm 

 

 

Online Safety for Parents 

A reminder that we will be hosting a Virtual Online Safety event for parents 

on Wednesday 9th June at 6.30pm. Please click HERE to book a place. 

Parent/carer Questionnaire 

Thank you to all who completed the parent/carer questionnaire. We had 

our largest response ever, which is fantastic. 

We were delighted with the overwhelmingly positive responses and 

particularly that 100% feel that their child is safe at school and that 

98% thought our provision during lockdown was good or better,  with 

62% thinking it was excellent. 

An area that we want to explore further is how we can support 

children’s wider development. 

There were a lot of comments about staggered starts and online 

parents evenings (largely positive) and PE kits and we are currently 

working on what this will look like in September 

Once again, thank you! 

 

Lunchtime Fun! 

Lunchtimes are always fun times at Netherthong. This term the 

children have enjoyed playing with lots of new equipment 

which was very generously provided by FONS and parent Mrs 

Aram. Thank you so much for foam flyers, soft rugby ball, 

dancing ribbon wands, scoop rackets and ball sets, hoops, 

skipping ropes, ankle skips and lots of chunky chalk! 

“We really love skipping. The new ropes are colourful. 

Sometimes we tie a knot to make a long rope” - 

Georgia Class 1 

Eating a lovely meal together is a wonderful social 

time. We are practising using a knife and fork, making 

sure we drink lots of water and remembering to use 

good manners.  

We are lunchtime superstars! 

We would like to wish you all a safe and relaxing break . Don’t 

forget that school is closed this Friday for an INSET day. 

Please could we ask that you contact us via email at 

covid@netherthongprimary.co.uk if your child receives a positive 

covid-19 test result within 48 hours of school closing on Thursday 

28th May to help us to continue our contact tracing.  
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